
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

April 4, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, Washington 98503-1036  

Re: DOCKET UE-200420—PacifiCorp’s 2023 Integrated Resource Plan Update 
Supporting Data Files—Update 

On April 1, 2024, PacifiCorp d/b/a/ Pacific Power & Light (PacifiCorp or Company) filed its 
2023 Integrated Resource Plan Update (2023 IRP Update) and indicated that the data files 
supporting the 2023 IRP Update would be filed on April 4, 2024.  Due to unforeseen 
circumstances, the Company will not have the files ready for filing today.  PacifiCorp will 
instead submit its supporting data files for the 2023 IRP Update on or before April 9, 2024. 

Please direct informal inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com
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